RECEIVED

SEP 16 2010

DEPARTMENT OF
WATER RESOURCES

State of Idaho

Department of Water Resources
322 E Front St.

Boise, Id 83720-0098

Att: Mr. Tim Luke,

Enclosed are sketches of water diversion locations and structures that are in
place pertaining to Worm Creek and tributaries in Water District 13-A.

Also are sketches of the lockable headgates and weirs that have been and will
be put in place. The location of these diversions have not been changed.

Water District 13-A watermaster, Troy Foster, looked at the proposed sites
and gave me some helpful ideas on headgate and weir locations. If these are
to be put in for the 2011 irrigation season it would be helpful if we could
receive approval before fall weather sets in.,

Thank you,

Glen C. Tanner
Tanner, Beckstead Ditch Co.
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